
Unofficial translation from Russian 
 

On the letterhead of the Cabinet of Ministers of the Republic of Uzbekistan 
No02/104-1288        July 7, 2014 

 
 
Mr. Jim Yong Kim 
President 
World Bank Group 
 
Executive Directors Board 
World Bank Group 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kim, 
 

First of all let me express our appreciation to support of joint projects, being implemented 
within the framework of the World Bank Partnership Strategy with the Republic of Uzbekistan. 

 
I would like to bring to your notice that the meeting of the government representatives 

from the Central Asian countries took place on July 18, 2014, in Almaty, Republic of 
Kazakhstan.  The meeting was dedicated to discussion of the draft World Bank Report “Key 
Issues for Consideration on the Proposed Rogun Hydropower Project” and issues related to the 
transboundary water resources use.  In the course of the meeting the government delegations 
from the Central Asian countries expressed their positions regarding the expertise of the Rogun 
HPS Project conducted under the auspice of the World Bank as well as regarding the Project 
itself. 

 
Herewith I am sending you the text of the Uzbek delegation speech at the above meeting 

presenting the principal position of the Uzbek party for your familiarization. 
 

 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Rustam Azimov, 
First Deputy Prime Minister, 
Minister of Finance 
Republic of Uzbekistan 
























